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Notice of Withdrawal of a Petition for Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department), received on August 2, 2021, from Christopher Moseley, a withdrawal of his Petition for Declaratory Statement which had been submitted on May 27, 2021.
For further information, you may contact: Sarah Marcos, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)413-4229, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com.
